
 
 

 
 

November 9th, 2016 

Announcement 

 

 
HFSF’s position during National Bank of Greece’s Board of Directors meeting  

of November 9th, 2016  
 

During today’s meeting of National Bank of Greece’s (NBG) Board of Directors the Hellenic 

Financial Stability Fund’s (HFSF) representative stated: “HFSF, according to the General 

Council’s decision, is contemplating calling an Extraordinary General Meeting taking into 

account that the smooth cooperation between the Board of Directors of NBG and the 

controlling shareholder is essential”.  

 

At the same meeting the representative voted against Mr. P. Thomopoulos’ appointment as 

Chairman of NBG, acting in line with previous decision of HFSF’s General Council. 

 
 

- END - 
 
Hellenic Financial Stability Fund (HFSF) 
  
The Hellenic Financial Stability Fund (HFSF) was founded in July 2010 under the law 3864/2010 as a 
private legal entity it does not belong to the public sector and has administrative and financial 
autonomy. The objective of the HFSF shall be to contribute to the maintenance of the stability of the 
Greek banking system, for the sake of public interest.  
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Mrs. Tonia Petrovits 
Phone: +30 215-5606980 
Email: tpetrovits@hfsf.gr 
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